
 

 

Parent Questionnaire 2018 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
As maths leads we have been looking at ways to help raise the profile of maths in and 
out of school. So far this year we have introduced: 

- Year group mental maths workout books for homework 
- Monthly puzzle time challenges 

 
Our aim is for the children to develop a love of maths and become the problem solvers of the future! 
 
With this in mind we would appreciate your views on the following areas, so we can offer further 
maths opportunities in school for you and your child. Please complete the questionnaire and hand in 
to either office by Friday 14th December. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
Mrs Kirton & Miss Thurston  
 
Name of parent completing form:      …………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
   

Do you like maths?    

How confident are you with your own maths ability?    

Do you have to use maths on a daily basis?    

Do you think your child likes maths?    

How confident are they with their maths ability?    

Do you feel your child is being challenged in their maths lessons?    

Do you think your child’s maths skills have improved since September?    

Do you help your child with their maths homework?    
Do you know how to support your child with their homework?    

 

Would you attend a maths cafe in school working alongside your child 
to practise their maths? 

   

Would you be interested in watching a maths lesson to see how your 
child is taught maths? 

   

Would you find it useful if there were videos to watch (made by our 
staff) to show you how the methods are taught, e.g. long division? 

   

Would you attend a session with staff to help you understand the 
strategies that are used to teach your child maths? 

   

If so, what time of the day would suit you best? 
 
 

 

What other opportunities could we offer to support you and your child? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


